
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWNSHIP BUDGET 

 Notice is hereby given that a Tentative Budget and Appropriation 

Ordinance for the Sugar Grove Township, Kane County, Illinois, for the fiscal 

year beginning April 1, 2016 and ending March 31, 2017, will be on file and 

conveniently available to public inspection at 54 Snow Street, Sugar Grove, IL 

from and after  9:00 A.M. on April 1, 2016. 

 

 Notice is further given that a public hearing on said Budget and 

Appropriation Ordinance will be at 6:45 P.M. on Thursday, May 3, 2016, at Sugar 

Grove Township, 54 Snow Street, Sugar Grove IL and that final action on this 

ordinance will be taken at a meeting to be held at the same location at 7:00 P.M., 

May 3, 2015. 

Dated this 31st day of March, 2016 

 

Tom Rowe 

Tom Rowe, Supervisor 
       

      Phil Silagi 
Phil Silagi, Clerk 

 
 


